
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children, Parents/Carers, Governors and Friends, 
 

Staff have worked very hard since the announcement of schools reopening to prepare for when the time is right. The results of the recent survey 
demonstrated that 90% of parents are not ready to send their children to school and we will therefore start with a small cohort of just 33 children 
over 4 school days, besides the full critical workers and vulnerable children provision.  
Once we have reopened, we will send a second survey to plan for the next cohort. Using the latest guidance and information we can then consider 
how we accommodate that group. Larger numbers of over 50% may mean that we change to a rota model used by many schools. However, it is 
hard to look 3 weeks into the future as new guidance comes in on a daily basis.  
In the meantime, we will do our best to enjoy the next week’s holiday. Many staff have hardly had a break since lockdown began, including during 
Easter and I hope that they are able to enjoy a well-deserved rest. 
 

With warmest wishes to all and Eid Mubarak to our Muslim families,  
 

Mr J M Bless - Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

              

          

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

  

  AM – 39.28%                                                                 Attendance this week 
  PM – 30.43% 
  Ash – 37.93%  1K 44.44%             2A 64.42%          3F 77.17%           4F 87.03%             5G 77.50%                6B 82.40% 
 Birch – 71.00%                1T 80.00%   2H 62.96%          3G 68.00%           4H 57.50%            5H 46.29%                6L 92.30% 

Oak – 37.93%               1To 36.00%           2T 64.81%          3R 47.91%           4T 85.18%       5K 54.31%                6T 97.00% 
 

1T and 6T continue to dominate Home Learning attendance this week. 

                                 Overall attendance since the start of Home Schooling: 68.06% - another improvement 
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Recordings from some of our pupils will be added to our school website so keep an eye out for any announcements about this. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
Children who have achieved their next status: 

Domantas 3G 
Adonis 3G 
Samson 3G 
Maria 3R 

Zipporah 5K 
 

As the holy month of Ramadan comes to an end, our 

Muslim families with be celebrating Eid this weekend so 

wish our families Eid Mubarak. 

More cycling fun on the school playground for the 

children and staff that attend the lock down provision. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We want to hear from you! 
 

 

 We really want to hear from you about your experiences during the Coronavirus outbreak. Please 'give back' 

to your community by taking part in our five minute survey. 

 

Hearing directly from you helps us find out what information and support local people need in future. We also 

share anonymous feedback with health and care services in Enfield which helps them adapt and plan for 

your needs wherever they can. 

 

If you are unable to complete the survey online you can give us a call on 020 8373 6283 to do it over the 

phone. We can call you straight back to save your phone bill. You can also text us on 07983 959008 and we 

can get a paper copy sent to you by post.  

Thank you for helping to make a big difference to the services in your community. The deadline for 

responses is Thursday 11th June 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Information about testing and how to 

apply 

https://healthwatchenfield.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e4cccbc8184d428fe363da083&id=6cad84d97c&e=ed98a996b8
tel:020%208373%206283
tel:07983%20959008
x-apple-data-detectors://30/
https://healthwatchenfield.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e4cccbc8184d428fe363da083&id=77b2ffd3f3&e=ed98a996b8
https://healthwatchenfield.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e4cccbc8184d428fe363da083&id=77b2ffd3f3&e=ed98a996b8

